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The impact fee paid by developers to address school capacity issues may not be collected for two years if 

the Carroll County Board of Commissioners act on a suggestion by the county's leading budget advisor.

The county's impact fee provides facilities and infrastructure improvements for schools and parks in 

connection to housing growth. Ted Zaleski, director of the county's department of management and 

budget, said he doesn't expect the capacity of county schools to be affected by home building over the 

next two fiscal years.
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